
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

Hope is the only thing stronger than fear.   
 

  

  

Dear Foundation Friend, 
  

El Camino College, like you, is experiencing the unprecedented effects of the COVID-19 

pandemic. As our methods of communication, instruction, and convening have all changed, 

we are doing everything in our power to support our students, particularly those with 

emergency needs.  
 

The last months have been alarming and challenging and a test unlike any we’ve ever faced 

as a campus community. We are so very proud of the courage, patience, and flexibility we’ve 

seen demonstrated by El Camino College students, faculty and staff. We have had to make 

some difficult decisions and tackle some tough problems, all with the primary goal of 

keeping our campus community healthy and safe.  
 

Our students continue to work hard as we’ve shifted to online learning and the El Camino 

College campus offices are closed to staff, faculty, students and visitors. We have quickly 

redirected to teaching, learning and working from home. 
 

During this time of uncertainty and academic upheaval, many of you have asked how you 

can best help support our students. The El Camino Student Emergency Fund has been 

created with an initial donation of $25,000 from the El Camino College Foundation’s 

unrestricted fund to support our students with the most need at this critical time. This will 

include funding for items such as:  
 

• Warrior Food Pantry- food for the drive-through Warrior Pantry to continue to safely 

serve students  
• Purchase of laptops for students directly impacted by the transition to remote learning 
• "Hotspots" for WiFi connection for students with no home internet 
• Emergency funds due to lost jobs 
• Rent, transportation and other living expenses 

 

We recently surveyed our most at-risk students. Of those responses, we discovered: 

• 21% do not have a personal computer at home 
• 12% do not have internet access at home 
• 33% responded YES that in the last month, they were hungry and didn’t eat because 

they didn’t have enough money for food 
 

Please consider joining us to help current students through this difficult time by donating 

today. Your gift will have an immediate impact; however, please know we appeal to you for 

financial support with great prudence, understanding that we are all in uncharted waters.  

  

 

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B89FsNRbApfrDeqOvgDgy9Gwax5lcCJg9SwKuokK9BpkPhBZCI2WJobQWhq4ldmryuSDxPLACAYWIfAwPVOyQI7XjIA5oQGl3Ql6Ikj2JmXf3lnK1ciLnKSDK5aWjhTt2snKAlqO1JNprYS6HcJ56-yUaIG7DFItsgeD_Jiy0FC7RZHclP1aJw==&c=f-Pg2cvnACtVNlOKemJGEPMWEQcl_9iWt7Ho2XfzU7rQcB4OO3dL6A==&ch=6dKDmXUzbMDCD44xY0y2P2FOGEoqfbvT_1oWFlWiRDNMdPlRa7ka3g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B89FsNRbApfrDeqOvgDgy9Gwax5lcCJg9SwKuokK9BpkPhBZCI2WJhgHqrhITxKm_2xftsnA4ErtJrQrcyZ0zOYka71_8_zv8ctGn1Dn7KeaN14VHzLTVNM2Dk9VIJR1paIcYdM9e0QrlvUioQKor25G27fH19YUhHlKAnvowrA=&c=f-Pg2cvnACtVNlOKemJGEPMWEQcl_9iWt7Ho2XfzU7rQcB4OO3dL6A==&ch=6dKDmXUzbMDCD44xY0y2P2FOGEoqfbvT_1oWFlWiRDNMdPlRa7ka3g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B89FsNRbApfrDeqOvgDgy9Gwax5lcCJg9SwKuokK9BpkPhBZCI2WJhgHqrhITxKm_2xftsnA4ErtJrQrcyZ0zOYka71_8_zv8ctGn1Dn7KeaN14VHzLTVNM2Dk9VIJR1paIcYdM9e0QrlvUioQKor25G27fH19YUhHlKAnvowrA=&c=f-Pg2cvnACtVNlOKemJGEPMWEQcl_9iWt7Ho2XfzU7rQcB4OO3dL6A==&ch=6dKDmXUzbMDCD44xY0y2P2FOGEoqfbvT_1oWFlWiRDNMdPlRa7ka3g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B89FsNRbApfrDeqOvgDgy9Gwax5lcCJg9SwKuokK9BpkPhBZCI2WJjwj0XYNbH_rMKs5k3h3DHUIXO7rQpGuVSMM6SMfohkp5lqbFQ47SqYuVjIGbk_uuVMKA_d4hiXSCTXTE5LMBoRFq0LOiIfyFdJJ60Bf2q9P4r04eOLHNAqd6hKT_mOB9y162YrXZbQFy-a6-rHO5SmqaP7F9VaRAj6NPI0SGs7XbSKiIthnwRGYF8nIHn1Kh2VIKZxolj5zzLEem5vAub4=&c=f-Pg2cvnACtVNlOKemJGEPMWEQcl_9iWt7Ho2XfzU7rQcB4OO3dL6A==&ch=6dKDmXUzbMDCD44xY0y2P2FOGEoqfbvT_1oWFlWiRDNMdPlRa7ka3g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001B89FsNRbApfrDeqOvgDgy9Gwax5lcCJg9SwKuokK9BpkPhBZCI2WJhgHqrhITxKm_2xftsnA4ErtJrQrcyZ0zOYka71_8_zv8ctGn1Dn7KeaN14VHzLTVNM2Dk9VIJR1paIcYdM9e0QrlvUioQKor25G27fH19YUhHlKAnvowrA=&c=f-Pg2cvnACtVNlOKemJGEPMWEQcl_9iWt7Ho2XfzU7rQcB4OO3dL6A==&ch=6dKDmXUzbMDCD44xY0y2P2FOGEoqfbvT_1oWFlWiRDNMdPlRa7ka3g==


 

 

 

 

We are anxious to move forward, and pray each day that the world as we know it today will 

be a short chapter in our history books.  

 

Thank you for your friendship and kindness to El Camino College and our students. We wish 

you and your family good health. 
 

With appreciation and gratitude,                                             
 

 

Dena P. Maloney, Ed.D. 

Superintendent/President 

El Camino College 
 

 

Andrea Sala 

Executive Director 

El Camino College Foundation  
 

  

  

 

El Camino College Foundation (EIN 95-3874302) is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization.  
  

 

   

  

El Camino College Foundation | 16007 Crenshaw Blvd., Torrance, CA 90506  
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